
Following the retirement of Dr Walmsley we have changed 

our name to; 

Crompton View Surgery 

Please update your records accordingly. 

“Thank you to everyone who has wished me well in my retirement. I have 

always felt it a privilege to be part of my patients' lives, and after more 

than thirty years with the practice, it was never going to be entirely easy 

to leave. However, the time was right, and I am looking forwards to the 

next phase of my life, knowing that the future of the practice is in safe 

hands, and that everyone will be well looked after. May I take this oppor-

tunity to wish all doctors, staff and patients happiness and success in the 

future.” 
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Going abroad? 

Most vaccines take a 

while to work so fill in a 

travel questionnaire as 

soon as possible to 

ensure you are covered 

against the local dis-

eases. 

 

Accepting new  patients 

We are accepting new 

patients so if you know 

someone who needs a 

GP then ask  at  recep-

tion for the forms.  

Signing up is easy. 

If you have any  

comments or      

queries then please 

feel free to jot them 

down and place 

them in our        

comments box.  

 

 


